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STATE FINANCIAL OFFICERS EXPRESS CONCERN ABOUT TESLA ATTACKS:

Baton Rouge, LA — Last week, Louisiana State Treasurer John Fleming, M.D., and 25
other state financial officers sent a letter to the U.S. Department of Justice, expressing deep
concern over the coordinated and violent attacks on Tesla dealerships and vehicles
nationwide. In the letter, Dr. Fleming and the State Financial Officers Foundation (SFOF)
members emphasized the severe impact these attacks have on public safety, private property
rights, and the financial security of millions of Americans. Dr. Fleming stressed that the
growing wave of violence against Tesla has not only resulted in significant damage to
private property but also had a direct financial impact on state pension funds, which support
public school teachers, first responders, and police officers.

 
STATE TREASURER FLEMING AND SEN. RICK EDMONDS UNVEIL K-12
TRANSPARENCY PORTAL PROJECT :

Baton Rouge— On, Wednesday, April 2 at 10 a.m. Louisiana State Treasurer John Fleming,
M.D., and Louisiana State Senator Rick Edmonds (R-BR) held a news conference to unveil
the Louisiana K-12 School Transparency Website. The press conference took place at the
Governor’s Press Room on the 4th Floor of the Louisiana State Capitol, 900 North 3rd
Street, Baton Rouge. During this news conference, State Treasurer Fleming and State
Senator Edmonds shared important details about this new platform and its vital role in
providing transparency for Louisiana’s K-12 schools. According to the enabling legislation,
the project will give taxpayers “easy access to details regarding how public schools are
spending public funds.” This vital information “increases transparency in public school
financial matters and increases community and parent involvement.” 
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 Louisiana State Treasurer John Fleming, M.D., and Louisiana State Senator Rick Edmonds
(R-BR) held a news conference unveiling the Louisiana K-12 School Transparency website.
This vital information increases transparency in public and charter school financial matters
and increases community and parent involvement. It will give Louisiana taxpayers easy
access to details regarding how the schools are spending public funds. Regarding public
school funding, Louisiana’s school transparency website is the nation’s most comprehensive
and transparent.



On Tuesday, April 8, State Treasurer John Fleming spoke to members of the Algiers
Republican Women. Among the topics, Dr. Fleming discussed the functions of the Louisiana
Department of Treasury and reviewed his office’s impressive accomplishments, including
returning unclaimed property to Louisiana residents and launching the nation’s most
comprehensive and transparent K-12 educational website.
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UNCLAIMED PROPERTY:

Looking for some extra cash, this Easter? Hop on over to LaCashClaim.org and claim your
money today!
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LACASHCLAIM.ORG

CHECK OUT SOME OF OUR RECENT DEVELOPMENTS :

https://lacashclaim.org/


LA Treasury In The News, is our department’s bi-monthly newsletter which links to
news articles and interviews highlighting the important work of the Louisiana
Department of Treasury.
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